
Classes  
 
Teachers, please reach out 
to me if there is anything I 
can do to support learning, 
technology skills, and 
research in your classes. If 
you have any questions 
about what I can support 
you with, please let me 
know. 

Contact Me  

 

Mandi Groshans 
Library Media Specialist 

 

Email  

groshansa@pcsb.org  

 

Mission Statement 

 

 
The goal of the OFHS 

Media Center is to be a 

place where every 

student has equal access 

to information they 

need to succeed in an 

environment where 

every person who 

enters the door feels 

welcome, safe, and 

respected.  
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A Message to my Students 
 

Wow!  How things have changed in a few short 

weeks.  I debated on whether to continue this 

newsletter but decided I wanted to continue to 

reach out to everyone.  Students, please know 

that even though the library is physically closed, I 

am still here to support you.  I am in the process 

of creating a virtual library in Teams where you 

can still visit to get more information about how 

to access e-books, find resources, get tech help, and ask me 

questions as you are navigating your classes.  However, I cannot 

help you print. 😊 Please take care of yourself during this time.  

This is nothing like any of us have seen in our lifetimes and you are 

not alone.  If you need help, please reach out through Teams or my 

email is groshansa@pcsb.org. I cannot wait to greet you all at the 

doors of the library.  Until that time stay home, stay safe, and stay 

strong.  No matter where you are, you are Osceola Warriors!   

                                                                  ~Mrs. Groshans 

A Message to Teachers 
 

Like the song from Waitress says, “everything changes” and 

everything has changed very quickly.  I just wanted to reach 

out to you to let you know that I am still here as a 

resource for you.  If you are looking for specific resources 

or just general lessons about online resources for you or 

your students, please let me know.  I can also offer PD for 

your PLC’s.  If I don’t know about it, I can research  and 

help find you possible solutions.  After all, librarians are 

professional “snoopers.”  I will also be sharing with you the 

code for the Virtual Library.  Please share this code and 

newsletter with your students.  Thank you all for being so 

amazing and supporting our students right now!  

 


